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VILLE DE MONTRÉAL 
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
Notice is given that a regular meeting of the urban agglomeration council will be held as 
follows: 
 
Date   Thursday, January 23, 2025, at 4 p.m.    
Place              Council chamber of city hall 
                                   275, rue Notre-Dame Est 
   (Champ-de-Mars metro station) 
 
 
Anyone who wishes to ask questions in person must obtain their registration number, 
between 2 p.m. and 3:30 p.m. before the start of the meeting, on the ground floor of city 
hall, located at 275, rue Notre-Dame Est.The draw determining the order in which people 
may ask their questions will take place at 3:30 p.m. It is imperative that residents provide 
a picture ID for registration purposes. 
 
Members of the public can also ask elected officials questions by submitting their 
questions electronically before 1 p.m., on Thursday, January 23, 2025, via an online 
form, according to the instructions posted on the city’s website at montreal.ca, on the 
page of the January 23, 2025 urban agglomeration council meeting. Full details on the 
procedure for public questions (in person and via the online form) are provided on the 
website. 
 
People registered for the in-person question period as well as people who wish to attend 
council deliberations may access city hall using the door on the west side (place 
Vauquelin) or east side (rue Gosford). 
 
A Québec sign language (QSL) or American Sign Language (ASL) interpretation service 
is available on request, subject to the availability of interpreters. If you require this service, 
please call 514-872-3142.  
 
To obtain more information and to watch the next urban agglomeration council meeting, 
please visit the city’s website at montreal.ca. 
 
 
 
Montréal, January 14, 2025 

 
Emmanuel Tani-Moore 
City Clerk 
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